ATTENTION CUSTOMERS OF THE GARDINER WATER DISTRICT

The 2023 CONSUMER CONFIDENCE REPORTS ARE NOW AVAILABLE ONLINE
THE DIRECT URL TO VIEW THESE REPORTS IS:

http://www.gardinerwaterdistrict.com/consumer-confidence-reports.html

Gardiner has two water sources, our South Gardiner wells feed all customers in Gardiner,
Randolph, Pittston, and parts of Farmingdale.

Water for the “Hayford Heights” service area In Farmingdale is purchased from the Hallowell
Water District. This area consists of the following:

e Maine Ave from Bowman St, to the Hallowell Town line

e First, Second, Third, and Fourth St.

e Merrill and James St.

e Almar St. from Maine Ave, to Beech St.

e Louden St., Lonsdale, Windsor Terrace, Whitney, Orchard, Pine, and Oak St.
e Ash St, Hayford St., Hasson St.

e Peter Path, Hill St., Greely Drive

If you have any questions or would like a paper copy of the Consumer Confidence Report
mailed to you, please call the office @ 582-5500



